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Examining Authority
National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your email of 4 May 2022 and the opportunity to comment on the request
and options by Sunnica set out in Pinsent Masons' email of 28 April 2022.

The new proposals submitted by Sunnica are so fundamentally different from the original
application they will have additional hugely detrimental ramifications for the local
community.  Because of this they need to be subjected to a further Statutory Consultation
before their viability can be considered.

This obviously cannot be achieved within the time-frame suggested by Sunnica and it is
hoped that any new plans presented after Consultation will be more robustly and
thoroughly investigated before submission e.g. agreement with the National Grid must be
confirmed as it is obviously a vital necessity for the whole proposed project.

Yours faithfully,
L. Breeze




